Fort Atkinson Library Board Minutes
Wednesday, May 14th, 2025
[bookmark: _y3936vpq2mgw]I. 	The Fort Atkinson Public Library Board met on Wednesday, May 14th, at the Fort Atkinson Public Library. Joan Busta called the meeting to order at 5:34p.m. Present was Librarian Laura Lewis, Becky Smith, Kirsten Huinker, Joan Busta, Nicole Schroeder & Lindsay Vsetecka. Absent was Brittany Schmitt.
[bookmark: _a8gv0iltqbq]II.	Motion to approve the agenda & minutes was made by Nicole Schroeder and  seconded by Joan Busta. Motion carried.
[bookmark: _5m269hbhd8k6]III.	Bills and financial reports were presented and signed. Nicole Schroeder  made a motion to approve the bills and April’s  reports as presented, Joan Busta seconded the motion, motion carried.

   IV.	Director’s Report: Librarian Laura Lewis shared that footfall, bookclub are going well along with the Crochet Group. Summer library program scheduling is complete. The library received two donated boxes of DVD’s and weeded through old along with cataloging puzzles and games ready to be checked out to our patrons.

   V.	Old Business: Our Easter Egg hunt had roughly 54 kids in attendance and received $98.00 in donations. Our library has switched over to new emails by a Decorah tech. In addition we should be receiving our new computers after July. 1891 Financial Life gave $750 for our computers to go towards our bill.

VI.	New Business: Laura proposed new summer hours as followed:
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday: 8:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.
Wednesday: 5:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.
Saturday: 9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.
Joan Busta made a motion to approve new summer hours,  Becky Smith seconded. Motion carried. 

 VII.	Next meeting will occur Wednesday, June 11th,  2025 at 5:30 p.m. in the Fort Atkinson Public Library meeting room. Joan Busta made a motion to adjourn, Becky Smith seconded. Motion carried.

  VIII.      Meeting adjourned at 5:48 p.m.                                             
 									 Lindsay Vsetecka, Secretary
